
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
FLSA UPDATE: KEY TAKEAWAYS 
FROM THE DOL’S NEW PROPOSED 
WORKER CLASSIFICATION RULE

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) 
recently unveiled a new proposed rule on 
the classification of workers as employees 
or independent contractors. The new rule, 
if implemented, would create a complex 
“totality of the circumstances” standard for 
worker classifications that could make it 
more difficult for workers to be classified 
as independent contractors under the Fair 
Labor Standards Act (FLSA). In this webinar, 
the speakers will discuss the proposed 
rule as well as provide key takeaways and 
practical implications for employers.

SPEAKERS 
Maggie (Hanrahan) Santen (Charlotte/Atlanta)
Taylor E. Gillan (Pittsburgh)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, October 27, 2022

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins 
clients  
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